Sent: 07 October 2014 11:35
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning application on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning application (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Matthew Nicholson
	

	Address 1:
	Hummingbird House
	

	Address 2:
	18 Kidlington Road
	

	Town:
	Islip
	

	Postcode:
	OX5 2ST
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Hi. I am writing to express my concerns about the noise, indeed the alleviations to noise that you are considering for ISLIP. You are probably aware there is a school immediately adjacent to the railway. They have decided to cut down trees and bushes which would help protect against agains the noise, and do not seem to be addressing the fact that they are likely to, without a change in noise protection, damage the learning ability by increasing distraction for the children. I also understand some scientific research has been done and appears to be ignored into the scale of the noise. I would be very grateful for your response, and assistance in ensuring the children have an equal learning opportunity compared to other schools. Kind regards, Matt Nicholson
	


